
Dear Students,

I hope you have had a safe and restful Mardi Gras break!

For Friday 23 Feb: We will review Shifters (to pp. 54). Please look at General Meanings of the

Russian Cases (to pp. 77 or so); if you are not a Russianist, don’t worry about the Russian de-

tails! Also read Morphological Observations, pp. 105-115 or so). 

I have ordered Chomsky’s Universal Grammar, Blackwell, Cook and Newman; it’s in the book-

store and we will start it in March.

Thanks for your tremendous patience,

gmc


